MWRD holds open house to raise awareness

The Metropolitan Water Reclamation District (MWRD) of Greater Chicago
Commissioner Kari Steele (left) and President Mariyana Spyropoulos recently
greeted visitors at the open house at the Stickney Water Reclamation Plant,
6001 W. Pershing Road. The open house was held to raise awareness about the
importance of water and the water industry. It was held in conjunction with
other utilities from across the country as part of a national effort designed to
showcase utility infrastructure.




